From:

Mike Hays <mike@GRANTHAYS.COM>

To:

"Building Inspections (buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov)" < building...

CC:

"Jeanie Bourke (JMB@portlandmaine.gov)" < JMB@portlandmaine.gov>, "LarryW...

Date:

1/8/2016 7:33 PM

Subject:

223 Cumberland Avenue Building Permit - Demolition of Exterior Shell

Attachments: EDP Building Evaluation at 223 Cumberland Ave.pdf; General Building Permit 2.pdf; Revised Fast Track Permit 1.pdf; S1 - Notes & Details - 223 Cumberland St(rev2).pdf; S2 - Fdn & 1st Fir Frmg Plan - 223 Cumberland St(rev2).pdf; S3 - 2nd & 3rd Fir Frmg Plan - 223 Cumberland St(rev2).pdf; S4 - 4th Fir. & Roof Frmg Plan - 223 Cumberland St(rev2).pdf; EDP Exterior Wall Evaluation at 223 Cumberland Ave.pdf; Electronic Fee Payment Form.pdf

Dear Building Inspections.

Attached are structural drawings (S1, S2, S3 & S4), and the structural engineer of record's letter indicating the need to remove the existing exterior shell of the building at the address notes above.

We have also included the original structural engineer's letter and permit application forms for the previously amended permit at this same property for your convenience. The previously permitted work is also included in the attached drawings herein.

The cost of this additional demolition work is \$20,000.

Please contact Crandall Toothaker directly for payment of the permit fee at crandalltoothaker@gmail.com<mailto:crandalltoothaker@gmail.com>

Thank You,

Mike Hays